
 

 

 

 

Attempt all set tasks 

 

This fortnight our focus has been Attempt all set tasks. 
At The Willows we know all families wish their children to display excellent learning and 
behaviour by being safe, respectful and responsible at school. 

Across the school during PBL lessons and Year Level Parades all students have discussed what it 

means to Attempt all set tasks and how it is important to have-a-go. The students have made 

lists, drawn pictures and created displays about attempting all the work set for them and 

remembering that they may not be able to do something …yet but they can learn.  

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

PBL

Fortnightly 
Focus

 ‘’Attempting all set tasks’’ - The year 3’s linked this focus to having a growth mindset 

– never giving up and giving everything your best shot! You may not achieve your set 

goal the first (or even the second)time however, reach for the stars and you’ll achieve 

your dreams! 

 



 

Rock your Socks Day Fundraiser – Thursday 2 September 2021 

The Student Council members have been working hard planning their next event, “Rock your 

Socks Day” to raise money for Ronald McDonald House and make a difference in our 

community.  

Everyone is invited to Rock your Socks at school on Thursday of week  8. If your child wishes to 

participate by wearing fun and colourful socks on this day, please bring a gold coin donation.  

All funds raised are going to Ronald McDonald House. 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning – 75 Stars in Week 10 

In week 10 our students who have gained 75 stars or more on their Star Chart, will be 

celebrating by participating in fun activities with their class. Every student is well on the way to 

achieving this goal. Students will be participating in activities such as; Board games, classroom 

art and craft activities, outside games and technology tasks.  We always look forward to 

acknowledging our students during these rewards. 

 

No Major Rewards 

We have a busy week 10 coming up, as the No Major rewards will also take place. Students who 

have shown excellent behaviour throughout the term will participate in fun activities with their 

classmates. We are very proud of all the students who are going to participate in these 

awesome rewards.  

 

 


